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June 14, 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Greetings from P.S.82Q! We are so excited to invite you the 5th Grade Poetry Slam that will 

take place on Friday, June 16, 2017 at 9:30 a.m.  

Throughout the school year, your son/daughter has been working with an arts specialist on 

written expression through poetry. This is a wonderful way for students to express themselves! 

In the classroom, students were asked to volunteer to share their ‘I am America Poems” that 

they have been diligently working on. The top four students from each class will perform on 

Friday, June 16, 2017.  

We are asking for parents to come and share in this experience. The Poetry Slam will take place 

in the auditorium at 9:30 a.m.  

We look forward to seeing you on Friday!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

The P.S.82 5th Grade Team 


